
 
 
 

  “Proudly Serving Military Families”
 
 
 
DATE:   April 26, 2017 
 
TO:   Agents of National Forwarding Co., Inc. and Affiliates  
 
FROM:   Michael Wilson, Director, DoD Programs 
     
SUBJECT:  2017 Blackout Dates 
 
 
 
As many are aware, SDDC has chosen to uphold the No-Refusal Policy for another summer.  
Thus, having up-to-date information regarding your capacity is tremendously important to avoid 
receiving shipments we do not have the ability to service.   
 
Please continue to advise of your domestic blackout dates by sending an email to: 
blackouts@nationalforwarding.com.  International blackouts should be sent to: 
international@nationalvanlines.com. We understand that changes occur frequently so please 
update us as soon as possible.       
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation and support.  Please feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions.  
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